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COLUMBIA DISABILITIES COMMISSION 

MEETING MINUTES 

Thursday, October 10, 2013 

Board Meeting Room, Chamber of Commerce Building, 300 S. Providence Rd. 

 

 

 

1. Called to order by Chair, Homer Page, at 3:05 p.m.   

  

 2.   Introductions:  

 Members: Homer Page, Kathleen Weinschenk, Charles Graham, Marcie Luebbert, Dawn 

Zeterberg, Cheryl Price, Hazel Fields and Dovie Weston. 

  

Excused Absence:  Christy Brookins Sean Spence, and Mike Peplow. 

 

Staff:  

Adam Kruse, City Law Department 

Tracy Graham, City Law Department 

 

Others Present:  Tim Teddy and Joe Alder. 

 

Members of the public were present. 

   

3. Review and Approval of Minutes of Previous Meeting  

Ms. Price made a motion to approve the minutes from the September 12, 2013 meeting as 

written. Ms. Zeterberg seconded the motion. All in favor; motion approved.  

 

4. Old Business 

 

a. Abandoned Driveways. 

Mr. Kruse updated the Commission on information he gathered regarding TDD’s. 

 

5. New Business. 

 

a.  Brick Street Policy. 

Mr. Kruse stated the Brick Street Policy will be forwarded to the City Council for the 

October 21, 2013 meeting.  Mr. Kruse gave an overview of the policy being presented.  Tim 

Teddy gave information on the background and highlights of the proposed policy resolution 

being presented and took questions from the Commission.   

 

 The Commission had a discussion regarding the Brick Street Policy.   

 

Ms. Fields made a motion for Mr. Page to create a memo to City Council from the 

Commission stating their opinion on the Brick Street Policy to be submitted for the October 

21, 2013 City Council meeting.  The motion carried unanimously. 
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b.  Roots n’ Blues Report. 

Mr. Graham provided an overview on the Roots n Blues event and solicited feedback from 

the Commission.  

 

6. Public Comments. 

Joe Alder spoke to the Commission regarding his organization (SCAN) and various pedestrian 

safety issues around the city that are not being addressed. 

 

7. Announcements.  

Ms. Price gave an overview of her first meeting since she was appointed to the Public Transit 

Advisory Commission meeting. 

 

Mr. Kruse provided an update on the Short Street parking garage and the progress of the parking 

spaces downtown. 

 

9.  Adjourn 

Meeting adjourned approximately 4:43 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tracy Graham 

Sr Administrative Support Assistant 

City of Columbia – Law Department 


